



October 11, 2024

Steven Dudley, PharmD, DABAT Managing Director Arizona Poison and Drug Information Center University of Arizona College of Pharmacy 1295 N. Martin, Room 8308 Tucson, AZ 85721

Dear Dr. Dudley,

Thank you for submitting your center's application for reaccreditation. I am pleased to inform you that the AAPCC Accreditation Committee voted to reaccredit the Arizona Poison and Drug Information Center.

To maintain accreditation, you must demonstrate continued compliance with all accreditation criteria including the Annual Accreditation Compliance Report (AACR). It is your responsibility to notify the AAPCC office if your center has administrative, organizational, or other changes which may affect your compliance with accreditation criteria. (Examples include, but are not limited to, changes in medical or managing directors, decrease in medical direction hours, hours of phone coverage, or service area.)

Assuming continued compliance with all accreditation criteria, your center's accreditation will remain valid for a period of seven years, until November 30, 2031. To be considered for reaccreditation you will need to submit a new application by May 1, 2031.

Sincerely,

(Dein C. Caraction

Alvin C. Bronstein, MD

America's Poison Centers/AAPCC President